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January 18,2005

Mr. Adam Brewer,P.T.
Mr. Chris Gilbreth, P.T.
Willis,KnightonHealth Sysytem, Pierremont
8001 YoureeDrive
Shreveport, LA 71115

Re: Reprimand

Gentlemen:

This letter is confirmation of the reprimand which wasprovided to each of you on December 15,
2004 in the Informal Conference conducted on behalf of the Louisiana State Board of Physical
Therapy Examiners (Board) by Investigating BoardMember Mark Brown, with Board Executive
Director Cheryl Gaudin participating.

This reprimand arisesout of the followingcircumstances:Adam Brewer was practicing at Willis,
Knighton Heald) System, Pierremont (WKP) with a temporary permit as he awaited taking the
FSBPTlicensingexamination and then awaited the results. Upon learning that he had failedthe
examination on his first try, he arranged with Christopher Gilbreth for the required 100%
supervisionand indicates that he forwarded this certification along with an application to take
the examination again and for another temporary permit to the Board. This request wasnot
receivedby the Board and no new temporary permit was issuedby the Board.

Brewerpracticed at WKP under the supervisionof Gilbreth from August 30, 2004 until
September 15,2004 without a license or temporarypermit, in violation of La. R.S. 37:2404B(2)
and BoardRules321, 153C(1) & (2) and 155. Gilbreth failed to ascertain that the requisite
permit had been issued by the Board. When this situation wasbrought to the attention of WKP,
Brewerstopped providingpatient care and chargesmade to patients for Brewer's serviceswhile
he had no permit were reversed.

Brewerhas now successfullycompleted the FSBPTexamination and has received his full license
from the Board. No action beyond this reprimand is deemed appropriate by the Board.
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Pleasecontact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

LENN R. DUCOTE

Legal Counsel to the Louisiana Board of Physical
Therapy Examiners

850 North Boulevard, Baton Rouge, LA 70802
(225) 926.6788. Glenn@DucoteLawOffice.com

c: Mark Brown

Cheryl Gaudin


